

## RRNF Minutes Wednesday 13<sup>th</sup> April

Present: Sarah, Gavin, Tabitha, Mike, Tom, Francesca, Lee, Neil, Alex, James

Minutes of last month's meeting were read and agreed

### Agenda Items

- A) Roman Road Neighbourhood Forum name agreed
  
- B) Discussion of aims – after long discussion the following agreed for now
  - 1) To support business and traders
  - 2) To improve public realm, green and open spaces and underused space
  - 3) Increase community capacity infrastructure
  - 4) Working towards a safer and cleaner neighbourhood
  - 5) Improving connectivity and accessibility of movement in the area
  - 6) Ensuring development supports and enriches our community and high street
  - 7) Protect heritage, celebrate our identity and diverse cultures
  
- C) Communication Channels – Was agreed to migrate all internal comms of steering committee to a private slack group. External will be FB, Twitter. A leaflet will be produced. Tabitha, Alex and Sarah to liaise and supply images and text.
  
- D) Engaging Un-voiced groups. Richard from Unaffordable Wick will be present and talk at our next meeting on 25/04. Alex, Gavin and Sarah to create a google doc to allow framework for a target group matrix table (sounds complicated – members just have to drop in their suitable best contacts).
  
- E) Roman Road Trust refunded £400.00 to groundworks. RRNF has also applied for next tranche of available funding.
  
- F) Constitution. Tom will meet with Andy to finalise aims and will circulate.

### AOB

Pankhurst Statue – A sub committee was formed to look into funding and location. Various members will ask suitable contacts for help with the project. Tabitha/Committee to update us all at next meeting.

Next Meeting 27<sup>th</sup> April – 7.30pm at Kellys.

Minutes by Lee (Secretary)

